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Dear WPMA Members,
As the holiday season approaches, we find ourselves reflecting 
on the past year and expressing our deepest gratitude for the 
incredible individuals who make up our esteemed Association.

In the spirit of this joyous season, we extend our heartfelt 
thanks to each and every one of you for your unwavering 
commitment and contributions to the advancement of the  
Petroleum Industry. Your hard work, innovation, and  
resilience have not only driven progress but have also  
played a crucial role in shaping a sustainable future.

The challenges faced by our industry are considerable, and 
your dedication to overcoming them is truly commendable. 
Together, we look forward to a new year filled with opportuni-
ties for growth, collaboration, and continued success.

As we gather with our loved ones to celebrate the holidays, 
we want to take a moment to wish you and your families a 
Merry Christmas filled with joy, warmth, and the spirit of  
giving. May this festive season bring you well-deserved  
moments of relaxation and reflection on the positive impact 
you have made throughout the year.

Thank you for your ongoing support and for being an integral 
part of Western Petroleum Marketers Association. 

Warmest wishes,

Gene D. Inglesby, CEO 
WPMA


